

To: [REDACTED]
From: Larry Visoski
Sent: Tue 2/27/2018 9:29:57 PM
Subject: Re: Update

Hi [REDACTED],,
so true about the 35 second delay while handling an emergency, no pilot really understands how they will address in emergency until it really happens to them most people may get tunnel vision and freeze,,, Captain Sully is exactly correct you need to have a delay when reenacting a real emergency,,,
No apt for me,,, I'll be flying to Savannah Saturday,,
Also Jeffrey said he may need to fly to New York on Friday, I'm sure there's something brewing or an event,,,you probably are aware already

Thx
Larry

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 27, 2018, at 2:50 PM, [REDACTED] wrote:

at the end when Sully requested they add in the 35 seconds to each live simulation attempt (to LGA and Teterboro) both models resulting in crashes...geez! the tears were coming down and my heart was pounding...I guess my heart was pounding through the entire movie though!!do you need an apartment as well since you will fly in on 3rd ..I don't know where your task on March 5th at "SAV for the G550" is...? I guess NOT NY?

On Feb 27, 2018, at 2:46 PM, Larry Visoski <[REDACTED]> wrote:

Ha!!! Yes amazing decision to land in the water!!
Awesome movie!! ♦
Thx I'll let Bill and Dave know

Thx
Larry

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 27, 2018, at 2:44 PM, [REDACTED] wrote:

HI Larry....we have an apartment for both Dave and Bill...we have 7J and 10B...

7J code [REDACTED]
10B code [REDACTED]

Watched the movie last night "Sully"...Holy cow! I can't stop thinking about it ...truly such an amazing event...it seems impossible...was thinking about you!

:) [REDACTED]

On Feb 27, 2018, at 12:44 PM, Larry Visoski <[REDACTED]> wrote:

Hi [REDACTED],

Do you think you'll have Apt at 301 for Dave and Bill starting Saturday night?

LMK

Thx

Larry V

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 27, 2018, at 12:30 PM, [REDACTED] wrote:

thanks for the detailed itinerary!
will include in JE's calendar

On Feb 27, 2018, at 11:54 AM, Larry Visoski <[REDACTED]> wrote:

Rich and [REDACTED], update for your calendar:

Spoke with JE,, update below, he wants pilots to stay in Paris during this visit.,

1-Dave and I fly Saturday March 3rd
PBI-TEB.

2-Dave and Bill fly March 5th or 6th TEB-Paris., remain in Paris until March 12 or 13th and fly back to KTEB or

KISP (Islip)
maybe.,

Bill, plan on arriving EWR Monday morn or Sunday,
depending on
departure.

3-I will go to SAV for G550 completion Monday 5th,
I will test fly G550 March 9th with Chip or Neil. We will
accomplish test
flights and bring the
G550 to Islip for
Eric to start Work.,

4-March 15th Pete will input the GIV at Meridian TEB for
24month
inspection.,

Pete / Meridian offered a 10% Discount for the inspection,
as well as 5% labor
discount,, they had
a maintenance
cancellation which
allowed us to
commit to
Meridian.,

Thx
Larry

Sent from my iPhone